
 Once the weather turns 
colder, put out some 
wild bird food for our 
feathered friends. 

 Put out some nuts for 
the red squirrels as we 
need to keep the red 
squirrel population 
thriving. 

 

Over the coming months the 
Green Team will be posting 
a number of editions of the 
Green Team Eco Newsletter 
on the teams pages on the 
East & Old Church website 
at http://
www.thebigkirk.co.uk/ 

These articles are aimed at 
helping to promote the use 
of Green Eco-Friendly 
measures that will help you 
save money as well as save 
&/or enhance your natural 
environment. 

Today the hints are all 
about the autumn pruning 
and tidying in the garden. 
As well as some eco winter 
hints too. 

 Remember to put the  
pruned branches and 
other garden waste 
into your compost 

heap. This will help 
to create new soil for 
your tubs and con-
tainers next year.  

 Some of your branch-
es may be big 
enough to be cut 
into strips and put 
aside for use in your 
wood burning stove 

once 
the 
weather turns cold-
er.  

 If you do not have a 
compost heap, 
please recycle your 
garden waste via 
your green bin or at 
the recycling centre. 

 Leave the last of the 
fruit on the bushes 
and trees as this will 
allow the birds to 
have a final feast of 
the year.  
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